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Comments: I  I support keeping the Hoodoo area open for snowmobiling. I don't support the RWA designation on

the Hoodoo area it needs to be changed to a semi primitive motorized area so that historical snowmobile use can

continue.  I don't support any new RWA's or expansions of existing RWA's.  The hoodoo area is a historical riding

area for snowmobiles and should be open for snowmobile use, or at least something on each end of the Hoodoo

area should be open.  Mountain Goats don't winter up  on the state line in the winter time where's theres 130

inches of snow they can't move around on that much snow, so they migrate down to landowner mountain. WE

HAVE ENOUGH WILDERNESS!!!!

 


